DUE TO COVID-19,
GODDARD HIGH SCHOOL

WILL TEMPORARILY CLOSE

Due to the fourth rapid response at GHS the
following guidelines will be implemented:

* GHS will close on Friday, August 13, 2021, at the end of business and will not
reopen for in person education until Monday, August 23, at normal business hours.
This will allow for 9 total days for staff and students to not gather for in person for
learning. This is one day less than the current DOH guidelines. Custodial staff will
start a deep cleaning of Goddard on Monday August 16 and continue through the
end of the week to ensure the building is safe for students to re-enter.

« All extracurricular activities, practices, and games scheduled will be canceled.

« Students will be given Chrome Books on Monday, August 16, from 9-12 in the
parking lot of Goddard High School.

« Students will start virtual classes on Monday, August 16, at 1:00 PM.

« Teachers will be allowed, but not required, to enter the building to teach remotely
following all COVID guidelines.

+ Buses will continue to run and use the outside of GHS as a pick up and drop off
location.

* The cafeteria at GHS will remain open with Grab and Go Meals available.

*Note, this plan may change based on DOH recommendations and guidelines.
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